CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER



MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

Annual Cove Picnic Meeting Sunday, August 26 at 4:00 pm Cove Island (off Bayshore Drive) Raindate: Sept. 9

WATCH FOR FLYER WITH DETAILS

RSVP by August 20 to Erline (419-502-7503)
Provide: Name, #Adults, #Children



Welcome to TIM & JULIE HOLMES who recently bought 1619 Cedar Point who are Aunt/Uncle to Ryan & Erin Dillard who moved to 1503 Cedar Point

*In Remembrance*Clare Everhart - 1535 Cedar Point



SUMMERTIME REMINDER:

COVE SPEED LIMIT -- DRIVE SLOWLY! --

Police Contacts FYI:

Cedar Point Police: 419-627-2345 Sandusky Police Department (SPD) -

Non-emergency: 419-627-5863; Emergency: 911

CEDAR COVE BOARD -

Secretary - Erline Trsek 419-502-7503 Treasurer - Christine Mack 419-656-5197 Trustees/Committee Chairs:

Dave Foster 419-625-5111 (Streets/Island) John Melching 419-656-6902 (Picnic) Lou Schultz 614-560-0231 (Beach) Randy Stineman 216-538-8877 (Marina) Doug White 440-570-6242 (Island)

Cove email: cedarcoveassociation@gmail.com Cove Website: www.cedarpointcove.com

BOARD UPDATES:

- --<u>BEACH</u> Doggie Waste Bag station will be reinstalled near Sunset entrance - please use bags and take waste home.
- -- No glass or motorized vehicles allowed on beach. -
- -- Please remove or deposit trash & recycle items appropriately. DO NOT place drift wood, fish or floating articles in the trash cans.
- --<u>ISLAND</u> Any stored items must be clearly MARKED with owner's NAME. After October 1st, any items not marked will be disposed of. Also, some boat trailers are becoming overgrown with weeds owners are asked to check storage items periodically and try to help maintain growth around items. The Association is not liable for any damage to stored items.

NOTE: The Island gate should be LOCKED when not in use - please help to maintain this security.

<u>DUES</u>: Thank you to those who have already paid their annual dues for 2018. Financial report will be available at the Annual Meeting.

THANKS TO:

- --BROCK WALLS for donating weights for the two new "no wake" buoys recently purchased by the Board and installed by Marina Chairperson Randy Stineman.
- --And to JOEL & JUDY for continually cleaning debris and washed up fish from the beach!